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Just a Reminder: 
There will be no school 
February 14th and 17th

It is time to re-enroll at
Renaissance!

Re-enrollment forms have been sent home with
all current Renaissance students.

 
The form must be returned by February 18th to
guarantee your child's return to Renaissance in

the fall of 2020.
 

Additional forms can be found outside the office. 



Snack and Treat Policy:



Michigan's Charter School
organization created a featured

video and article about
Renaissance.  Check it out by
clicking on the image below!

https://www.charterschools.org/spring-2020-feature-renaissance-public-school-academy


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d49abae29abfa7-morning


Classroom News:







RAMS Athletics:



Spotlight on Specials!

 

Middle School Clubs:
On Wednesdays, middle school
learners are offered different
club options. Some of their
choices include a piano club, a
book club, and a newspaper club.

Wednesday Middle School Clubs

A middle school learner hands out
school newspapers to a class of

Voyagers


